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Hay 21st, 1930.

Honourable Valter Mitchell,
Il03srs. Laflamme, Mitchell and Kearney, 
Insurance Exchange Building, 
Montreal .

Dear Valter,

The attached memorandum
sots forth the story of the grants concerning which 
we spoke over the phono this morning,

I was wrong when I told you 
that —r. McMaster had not answered ray last letter. 
It wont to Mr. Glassco's file direct and I did not
seo it.

The real”nigger in the fence” 
is Dr. Parmelee - and what is the matter with him 
1 don’t know.

Yours faithfully.?
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